
Parents Group – Sleep Workshop 

On Thursday 11th October 9:00am – 

12:00pm we will be hosting a sleep workshop 

here at Acorns. The session will be run by 

the Scope team. The session will include 

items such as ‘Why is your child not 

sleeping?’ and ‘What is a good bedtime 

routine’. Call school on 01772 792681 to let 

us know if you want to attend.  

 

 

 

School Photographs 

Letters have been sent home to all parents 

and carers regarding how to purchase 

pictures taken by our school photographer. 

If you need any more assistance please 

contact the school office. 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Macmillan coffee afternoon + Jeans 4 
Genes Day 

We had our Macmillan coffee afternoon on 

Thursday 4th October. Thank you to 

everyone who sent donations into school 

whether it was through faking or baking a 

cake or sending a money donation in. We 

raised an amazing £126.04. We also took 

part in Jeans 4 Genes day on Friday 21st 

September. We managed to raise a 

fantastic £147.17 which has been donated 

to the ‘Make a Wish’ foundation. Thanks 

again for your donations. 

 

Cold Weather 

It’s now the time of year where colds and 

bugs are around. If your child is poorly, 

please keep them off school to reduce the 

chance of passing on any illness to other 

pupils. Thanks. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 11th October 9am ~ 12pm – Parents Group Sleep Workshop  

Friday 19th October @ 2:15pm – Harvest Assembly  

Friday 19th October @ 3:15pm – School finishes for half term 

Monday 29th October @ 8:55am – School Re-opens  

Friday 16th November – Children in Need Own Clothes Day 

 

Sports Day 

On Wednesday 19th September we had our 

rearranged sports day from the summer 

term. Everyone had a great day taking part 

in all the activities that were set up in the 

school hall. Pictures from the day are 

available to view on the school website. 

 Harvest Assembly  

On Friday 19th October we will be holding 

our annual Harvest Festival Assembly. We 

are collecting non-perishable food items 

such as tins and packets that can be sent to 

St Marys Foodbank in Preston. Please feel 

free to donate what you can!  

 


